
 

 

 

Department of Health & Human Services 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois  60601-5519 

  

September 26, 2013 

 

Pat Nolting, Interim Director of Medicaid 

Indiana Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning 

402 West Washington Street, Room W374 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

 

ATTN:  Audie Gilmer 

 

Dear Ms. Nolting: 

 

Enclosed for your records is the revised CMS-179 form for Transmittal # 13-002.  This SPA was 

approved on September 13, 2013.  The revised CMS-179 form clarifies that the State added 

Attachment 4.19-B, page 3 to the amendment.  This page supersedes the previous Attachment 

4.19-B, page 3.  The pen and ink change was made to Box 9 on the CMS-179.  The SPA pages 

remain unchanged. 

 

If you have any questions, please have a member of your staff contact Elizabeth Lewis at     

(312) 353-1756 or by email at elizabeth.lewis@cms.hhs.gov.  

 

  

   Sincerely, 

     
 

        

     Verlon Johnson   

      Associate Regional Administrator     

     Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

 

Enclosure 
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